
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

October 9, 2013 

Federation sends a message to new government 
 

The Nova Scotia Federation of Agriculture would like to congratulate the Premier Designate, 

Stephen McNeil and the liberal government on their success in Nova Scotia's provincial 

election.  An election with lots of changes and some new faces.   

 

The Federation of Agriculture has a history of good relationships with all levels of government 

and party caucus members.   We look forward to continued success moving forward.  

 

Dennis Boudreau, President of the Nova Scotia Federation of Agriculture says, "We look 

forward to seeing Nova Scotia put first with this new government."  “Improving investment in 

agriculture and the importance of our industry as a wealth creator will be our message to all 

members of government."   

 

As the cabinet decisions are made, the Federation will make plans to communicate and provide 

an open door for the Minister of Agriculture and his/her colleagues. 
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For further information contact 

 

Wanda Hamilton 

Nova Scotia Federation of Agriculture 

Tel:  (902) 893-2293 

whamilton@nsfa-fane.ca  

 

 

The Nova Scotia Federation of Agriculture (NSFA) represents the interests of over 2400 farm 

families in Nova Scotia.  Founded in 1895 to provide Nova Scotia’s farm community with a 

single voice, the NSFA is the province’s only general farm organization. 
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